HB 1202 -- Juvenile Court Employees’ Salaries
Sponsor: Franz

Currently, the salary of any juvenile court employee is limited
to his or her state salary. This bill repeals that limitation
and allows additional compensation from a county or a city if it
is approved by the judge of the juvenile court and the governing
body of the city or county providing the compensation. Any
contributions from the county cannot apply to the County
Employees Retirement System Fund or the State Employees
Retirement System Fund.
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